COCHIN PORT TRUST

Vigilance Office

Cochin, 682009
No.V1G/14/3/2020 Dated: 21.10.2020
CIRCULAR

Sub: Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week in Cochin Port Trust.

Vigilance Awareness Week will be observed in Cochin Port Trust from 27.10.2020 to
v1.11.2020. In connection with the observance of the Vigilance Awareness Week, it has
been decided to conduct 3 “Poster Designing” competition on the theme “"Vigilant India,
Prosperous India” for the children of employees of the Port at home. Children in two

categories, i.e (i) Students of Standard | 0 V and (i) Studarts of Standard VI to X can
participate in the competition.

The posters shall be made in A3 size chart paper and the name of the child, standard
and name of schoal in which he / she is studying, parent’s (Cochin Port Employee) name,
designation and department etc. shall be clearly mentioned at the back side of the poster.

Completed poster shall be submitted to the Vigilance Office of Cochin Port Trust befare 5
PM en 28.10.2020.

Award winners from the above two categories will be informed on 29.10.2020 and
shall cnllect their prizes during the prize distribution function which is to be held at 3 PM on
02.11.2020 in the Vigilance Office at the third floor of the Main Administration Building of
Cochin Port. o

Dy. ChieFVigilance Officer

To: All Departments = for wide circulation.



